
GRAND	STRAND	CORVETTE	CLUB	
MEETING	MINUTES	

AUGUST	11,	2019	
	

The	August	meeting	of	GSCC	was	held	on	August	11,	2019	at	TBonz,	Myrtle	Beach	at	4pm	.		
Attendance	was	23	members	and	2	guest	speakers.	
	
Welcoming	and	Opening	Comments	made	by	President	George	Washnak.		George	welcomed	
and	thanked	members	who	were	in	attendance.	
	
President’s	Report:		George	updated	the	members	on	the	status	of	upcoming	cruise-ins.		There	
will	be	a	cruise-in	at	Coastal	Chevrolet	on	October	5th.		George	and	Vice-President	Pat	Hicks	are	
continuing	talks	with	Coastal	Chevrolet	to	iron	out	the	details.		They	will	keep	us	informed	as	
the	date	draws	close.		No	further	information	on	cruise-ins	at	Maggi	Di’s	or	Sam	Snead’s	as	of	
this	date.			
	
Vice-President’s	Report:		Pat	Hicks	was	unable	to	attend.			
	
Treasurer’s	Report:		Dee	Lopes	reported	$XXXXX	in	our	account.	
	
Membership	Report:		Mickey	Sharp	announced	that	we	now	had	63	members.	
	
Secretary’s	Report:		Eileen	Sharp	reported	that	June	minutes	were	on	the	website.		No	meeting	
was	held	in	July.	
	
Activity	Report:		Debbie	Washnak	said	that	the	picnic/party	held	at	the	VFW	in	Murrells	Inlet	on	
July	12th	was	a	huge	success.		Twenty-eight	members	attended	the	event.		The	High	Tide	Band	
played	from	7pm	to	10pm	performing	music	from	the	60’s	to	the	present.		The	dance	floor	was	
often	crowded	with	line	dancers,	slow	dancers,	and	fast	dancers.		Food	was	plentiful	and	
everyone	enjoyed	the	evening.		She	will	have	up	to	date	information	on	the	Mt.	Airy	trip	
planned	for	September	at	the	next	meeting.	
	
Guest	Speakers:		Uncle	Benny	and	Carol	Huff	spoke	to	the	membership	about	Fun	in	the	Sun	
2019,	classic	car	cruise	to	North	Myrtle	Beach.		This	will	take	place	October	31	thru	November	
3.		Uncle	Benny	gave	a	brief	overview	of	the	event	that	starts	with	a	caravan	of	classic	and	
muscle	cars	driving	down	the	back	roads	from	Asheboro,	NC	to	Myrtle	Beach.		Brochures	were	
handed	out	with	more	info	on	this	event.		There	will	be	music,	silent	auction,	giveaways	and	a	
car	show	at	the	event.		All	proceeds	from	the	auction	will	go	to	the	Shriners	Children	Hospital.		
He	invited	us	to	participate	and	if	we	do,	he	would	also	advertise	our	charity.	



	
50/50:		The	winner	for	this	month’s	50/50	is	Laurie	Russell.	
	
Old	Business:		Ongoing	Jason’s	House	Charity	every	weekend.		George	thanked	everyone	that	
has	participated,	donating	their	time,	on	Saturdays	and	Sundays.		The	upcoming	weekend,	
August	24	&	25	will	be	the	last	one.			
	
New	Business:		George	wants	to	remind	everyone	to	keep	October	5th	open	for	the	next	cruise-
in.			
	
Club	Meeting:		The	next	meeting	will	be	held	at	Mulligan’s	Restaurant	in	Little	River	on	Sunday,	
September	8th	at	4pm.	
	
Cars	&	Coffee:		The	next	Cars	&	Coffee	will	be	Sunday,	September	1st	starting	at	9am.	
	
With	no	further	business,	the	meeting	adjourned	at	4:30.	
	
	
Eileen	Sharp,	Secretary		
	

	

	


